
 

 

 

 
 
24th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
  
In September 2024, your child will start a new chapter in their life as they join our 
school, and we are looking forward to welcoming them to our community.  To help 
prepare for this, we warmly invite your child to our Transition Days on Thursday 4th 
2024. This day is important because it will help children to get to know the school, 
pupils and staff, and to start their journey towards becoming valued members of our 
community.  
 
Your child should arrive at All Saints for 8.50am, with a view to starting the Transition 
Day at 9.00am. They should come through the main entrance on Birch Lane, where 
they will be greeted by our staff. The school day will finish at 2.55pm.   
 
The children will take part in a number of lessons, and will need to bring pens, pencils, 
a ruler and a rubber. Your child will be introduced to the other pupils who will be joining 
All Saints in September 2024, and there will be opportunities to mix with them during 
the course of the transition day.  
 
On Thursday 4th July, they should wear their primary school PE kit, including 
outdoor footwear.  If the weather is fine, we will be holding sports activities outside 
during the day; if not, we will be inside doing friendship-building activities.  Please 
make sure your child brings sunscreen and water if the weather is warm on 
the Thursday. 
 
On the Transition Day, a meal from our canteen will be provided for all pupils. Meals 
will be provided by Mellors, the catering company who run our canteen, and you will 
not be asked to pay for this. However, children should bring their own snacks for break 
times. 
 



We would also like to invite parents and carers only to a Welcome Evening on 
Thursday 4th July 2024 from 6.00pm until 7.30pm. This will give you the 
opportunity to meet your child’s Form Tutor and Head of Year, in addition to other staff 
and pupils from All Saints.  We would ask that you do not bring your child to this event, 
due to space limitations within our hall.   
 
We look forward to meeting you all soon!    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Ms N Gilligan 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


